April sneak peek at the lesson plans…..

Meadows- Will be welcoming some new friends in this month. They have springtime related crafts planned. Reading new books and singing spring songs. Going for walks a little more. Working on tummy time for some and “milk” as the sign language. 
Little Lambs- Has planned some springtime crafts and singing new songs. Reading spring books and the sign language will be “all done” and “more”. Working on some more independent skills, like eating more on their own, and walking! They plan on being outside more also!
Sunny Days- They have some springtime crafts planned. They are incorporating more circle time ideas into their day. Working on shape sorters and other new toys in the room. More outside play time is on the horizon. They will be singing new songs and reading spring/bug themed books. Sign language they are working on is “book” and “please”.
Rainbow Room- Will be talking about spring and the outdoors and gardening. Working on independence, mostly all the children are potty trained, some are still working on it. Spring themed crafts are planned along with more outside playtime!!!
Smiley Faces- Plans on planting and talking about Earth Day. Talking about the rain, and the proper clothing to wear in the rain. They are introducing new games, books and songs! Springtime crafts are planned along with more gross motor time outside. 
Discovery- will be reviewing numbers 1-10 and letters V-W-X.  They also will be outside more with warmer temps and doing some exploring. Weekly experiments will be done in the classroom, the children are really enjoying these!! They will be talking about and reading nursery rhymes for the month and spring crafts are planned as well.
Shining Stars- will be doing letters V-W-X and their sounds and reviewing numbers 1-15. Their sensory bin will have plastic eggs in it. Activities for patterns and comparing more/less is planned. They will be talking about Easter and Earth Day and doing some crafts.  More outside time and a nature walk are planned. They will be working on songs for graduation as well!
 
Graduation is planned for June 13th, more information to follow.

